
Development  Management  Sub-
Committee meeting 8 June 2011
On  Wednesday  8  June  2011  the  Development  Management  Sub-
Committee will meet at the City Chambers.

There  are  many  prominent  issues  to  be  discussed  at  this
meeting  including  a  new  sandwich  shop  on  Teviot  Place,  a
telecomms mast on Niddrie Mains Road and new houses and flats
on Gracemount Drive.

The  issue  that  stands  out  most,  however,  is  the  partial
demolition and and conversion of the former Odeon cinema on
Clerk Street which looks set to finally be decided.

Want to help Save the Odeon? Sign the petition here.
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